
 

 

Alan Way, Brighton BN2 5PF 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

welcome to  

Alan Way, Brighton 

This semi-detached house is being sold with no onwards chain which has two double bedrooms, kitchen diner, lounge, dining room, private 

driveway, garage, large rear garden and amazing views from many of the windows.  

 

 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Fox and Sons are delighted to 
off this hugely spacious semi-
detached house which offers 
very versatile living.  
 
It measures just under 1,400 sq 
ft of living space and would 
make an ideal family home.  
 
Currently it is arranged as two 
double bedrooms, a large 
kitchen diner, and through 
lounge dining room. It could 
easily be used as a three-
bedroom house if an extra 
bedroom was needed.  
 
It is one of the few self-build 
houses in the area which has a 
private driveway leading to a 
good-sized garage. It has front 
and rear gardens with the rear 
garden being a good size.  
 
It offers buyers huge potential 
to add their own stamp and 
décor.  
 
The property is located close to 
Kemp Town. It is conveniently 
placed with easy access to 
Brighton Marinas' shops and 
restaurants as well as the 
seafront, and Brighton centre. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. MONEY LAUNDERING REGULATIONS Intending purchasers will be asked to produce identification documentation at a later stage and we 

would ask for your co-operation in order that there is no delay in agreeing the sale. 2. These particulars do not constitute part or all of an 

offer or contract. 3. The measurements indicated are supplied for guidance only and as such must be considered incorrect. Potential buyers 

are advised to recheck measurements before committing to any expense. 4. We have not tested any apparatus, equipment, fixtures or 

services and it is in the buyers interest to check the working condition of any appliances. 5. Where an EPC, or a Home Report (Scotland only) 

is held for this property, it is available for inspection at the branch by appointment. If you require a printed version of a Home Report, you 

will need to pay a reasonable production charge reflecting printing and other costs. 6. We are not able to offer an opinion either written or 

verbal on the content of these reports and this must be obtained from your legal representative. 7. Whilst we take care in preparing these 

reports, a buyer should ensure that his/her legal representative confirms as soon as possible all matters relating to title including the extent 

and boundaries of the property and other important matters before exchange of contracts. 

Fox & Sons  is a trading name of Sequence (UK) Limited which is registered in England and Wales under company number 4268443, Registered Office is Cumbria House, 

16-20 Hockliffe Street, Leighton Buzzard, Bedfordshire, LU7 1GN.  VAT Registration Number is 500 2481 05.   

 

 01273 688148 

 
kemptown@fox-and-sons.co.uk 

 

9-10 Bristol Road, BRIGHTON, East Sussex, BN2 

1AP 

 fox-and-sons.co.uk  

welcome to 

Alan Way, Brighton 

• Sold With No Onwards Chain 

• Just Under 1,400 sq ft 

• Huge Potential 

• Private Driveway and Garage 

• Ideal Family Home 
 

Tenure: Freehold EPC Rating: D 
 

 

 

  

£380,000 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note the marker reflects the 

postcode not the actual property 

   

Property Ref: 

KET107644 - 0003 

 

view this property online  fox-and-sons.co.uk/Property/KET107644 

 

 


